
 

2017-2018 General Assembly 

 

 

HOUSE BILL 182: 

Leadership Term Limits. 

Committee: House Judiciary I. If favorable, re-refer to 

Rules, Calendar, and Operations of the House 
Date: June 14, 2017 

Introduced by: Reps. Warren, Hardister, Blust Prepared by: Jennifer H. Bedford 

Legislative Analyst Analysis of: First Edition  

 

 

Karen Cochrane-Brown 

Director H182-SMTT-19(e1)-v-3 
 

Legislative Analysis 

Division 

919-733-2578 
 

 
 

This bill analysis was prepared by the nonpartisan legislative staff for the use of legislators in their deliberations and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 
 

OVERVIEW: House Bill 182 would allow voters to determine if the Speaker of the House of 

Representatives and the President Pro Tempore of the Senate should be subject to four consecutive 

two-year term limitations. 

 

CURRENT LAW: There are no term limitations for officers elected by the General Assembly. 

    

BILL ANALYSIS: House Bill 182 would place a constitutional amendment on the November 2018 

ballot to restrict the Speaker of the North Carolina House of Representatives and the President Pro 

Tempore of the North Carolina Senate to four consecutive two-year terms in the same office. 

 

EFFECTIVE DATE: This act is effective when it becomes law, and would be submitted to voters in 

the November 2018 election. Subject to voter approval, term limitations would be calculated considering 

service in 2019 and subsequent regular session of the General Assembly.  


